Chehalis Alliance Meeting 11-17-21

Partners:    Twin Harbors RiverKeepers, Trout Unlimited, Sierra Club, League of Conservation Voters, Conservation Northwest

The Chehalis Alliance met by zoom.   The film “Chehalis:  A Watershed Moment”  is now showing all across the country.

Brian discussed the need for WSDOT to be in the conversation about the dam.   WSDOT is primarily concerned about the flooding on I-5 and Hway 12 but not aware of the need for wildlife corridors in the infrastructure plan.  Furthermore, WSDOT needs to be accountable for the run-off from I-5 into the waterways. There are currently 3 members of the Alliance on the LAND Steering Committee and one is a tribal member.    

Alliance members are urged to contact Cindy Bradley to get on the LAND committee emails.   Her contact is cindy.bradley@ecy.wa.gov .   We also need to pack the zoom room at the LAND committee meetings.   
The suggestion for possible listing of salmon as endangered on the Chehalis run was introduced.   It is a lengthy process to get a species listed on ESA and Tribes need to be on board with the listing.   ESA listing is within Tribal treaty rights.   Land owners do not want listing.   We need to do a survey to see what landowners need and find out what they want in terms of structures.   We need to get landowners engaged with Chehalis Alliance and get their ideas and comments.
